Recycling and waste
collections are changing
later this year.

For most people in North Somerset,
your black bin will be collected once
every three weeks.

More information will be sent to all
households before anything changes.

It costs £5 million a year to dispose of black bin
rubbish in North Somerset. Over a quarter (27%) of

the average black bin is food waste, which could have
been recycled instead.

Recycling generates an income to help pay for
vital local services.

Recycling, including food waste, will
continue to be collected every week. If
you're not yet recycling your food waste,
order your containers now so you're ready } |
for the changes. \ [
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Find out more at www.n-somerset.gov.uk/threeweekly




